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NOTICE 
 

UNDERGROUND PARKING GARAGE 
 

POWER SWEEPING & DRAIN CLEANING 

 

Monday, September 12, 2022 
& Tuesday, September 13, 2022 

 

9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
 

 
 

We would like to advise all residents that Low Rider Maintenance will be 
onsite on September 12th & 13th between the hours of 9:00 am & 5:00 pm to 
carry out the power sweeping and drain cleaning of the underground parking 
garage. The contractor will be working on the top two underground parking 
garage levels on September 12th and will be working on the lower two levels 
September 13th.    
 
All vehicles and personal items must be removed from the underground 
parking garage on their respective level’s service dates by 8:00 am and 
they can be returned after 5:00 pm. Your parking area may not be washed if 
you have any personal items left in your underground parking spot. Low Rider 
will not be responsible for removing these items. The contractor is also not 
responsible for any damage to personal property and/or vehicles.  
  
Residents will be permitted to park in the visitor parking during the cleaning.  If 
the visitor parking lot is full, you will need to make alternate parking 
arrangements for that day. 
 
We appreciate you cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause. 

 
 

TAG MANAGEMENT  
For and on behalf of your Board of Directors 
Peel Standard Condominium Corporation No. 774             2022-09-01 


